Rosy Millan

From: Pharmacy Onlinc [

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 4:14 PM
To: Publicrecords
Subject: Ina campus

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Hi,

I’'m writing this email because | recently found out that the school was in danger of shutting down or
closing.

I'm a former student graduated 2011 and my brother is currently attending this school.

It breaks my heart that the school that helped me graduate is shutting down or already shut down,
I'm hoping there is something that can be done?

If hot | just wanted to thank you all for helping me and helping my brother become better overall!

Sent from the all new AQL app foriQ$8






